
Members are being asked to vote on a possible change to the member/guest doubles 
eligibility.  

The current rule reads: 

Member/Guest Doubles: 

 Eligible teams consist of the following: 

- Any SASBA member and another bowler of any age, unless they both have won a member/guest 
tournament, regardless of age and who their partner was. A listing of previous member and guest 
champions can be found on the SASBA web site. 
- No two PBA Tour champs can bowl together. 

The rule change would read: 

One member/guest doubles tournament a year will be designated as the “Open Doubles Championship”. 
This tournament will be open to any member and any guest with these exceptions:  

1. No two PBA Tour champs can bowl together  

2. No two who won a M/G Doubles as partners can bowl together. 

For all other M/G Doubles…if a member won as a guest, but has not won a member/guest doubles as a 
member, he is eligible to bowl with anyone…whether they have won or not. If a member has won one 
member/guest doubles as a member, he can still bowl with anyone except the one he won with. Once he 
wins two member/guest doubles as a member, he can no longer bowl with a guest who has won a 
member/guest doubles. 

To vote for the change place an x in the box, sign and turn in to SASBA officials.  

 

 

signed___________________________________________________________________ 

 

To vote against any change and to keep the current rule in effect, place an x in this box and turn in to 
SASBA officials. 

 

 

signed___________________________________________________________________ 

 

One vote per member. Duplicates and unsigned votes will be discarded. Deadline-Dec.8, 2014 



 

   

  

 

 

  


